

An Update From Us On COVID-19

As you are aware by now, coronavirus disease (COVID-19) is an infectious disease caused by a novel coronavirus (SARS-CoV-2) that originated in Wuhan, China on December 31, 2019. Since then, this highly infectious virus has spread globally and throughout the United States, forcing us to change the way that we lead our normal lives and operate our businesses.

As a health and wellness company, VaxPro's number one priority is the safety of our community that includes our customers, your employees and our staff. Rest assured that VaxPro is following the guidelines from trusted sources, including the World Health Organization (WHO), the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Wisconsin Department of Health Services.

Safer At Home Order From Governor Evers

Today, Wisconsin Governor Tony Evers issued a Safer At Home order stating that Wisconsinites must stay in their homes to fend off the coronavirus outbreak. The order is expected to go into effect Wednesday March 25th, 2020.

"The governor's order will require nearly all workers in the state to work remotely or potentially lose their jobs by closing all workplaces that aren't deemed essential. Restaurants and bars may stay open but only for delivery and curbside pick-up orders."

Click Here To Read The Full Article

Procedures Moving Forward for Fall Flu Shot Clinics

We are hopeful with excellent medical care, social distancing, good hygiene and the self-quarantine of people infected with SARS-CoV-2 that the pandemic will subside long before the fall flu shot clinics. But, because this is a novel virus with many unknowns, we cannot guarantee that this will be the case.

VaxPro already has in place all of the supplies needed for your flu shot clinic(s) in the Fall. We have placed our order with the vaccine manufacturers and have been reassured that influenza vaccine is being manufactured and will be supplied to us on schedule. Our nursing staff will be ready and excited to run your flu shot clinics.

Typically, VaxPro flu shot clinics run from September through November. On a daily basis, we are monitoring the rate of SARS-CoV-2 infection and

recovery both globally, nationally and statewide. In the event that we foresee any delays in your clinic date(s), we will contact you immediately to reschedule.

Feel free to contact VaxPro owners **Jay Plavnick** (jay@vaxpro.com) or **Steve Nye** (steve@vaxpro.com) at any time with questions that you may have regarding COVID-19 and how it may influence future VaxPro clinics.

VaxPro, LLC | 262-241-4522 | info@vaxpro.com | Website

